
The study involves an in-depth process of data collection and analysis. This is your chance to be 
heard about parking-related concerns. Your survey input will be used to develop recommendations to 

help the Town improve Turners Falls’ current parking system and prepare for the future.  

•	 Do we need more parking?
•	 Can we better use what we have?
•	 How should seasonal demand affect parking 

operations?

•	 Is the parking system meeting other Town 
goals?

•	 Can improved walking help parking?
•	 Can finding parking become easier?

Whether you live, work, or play in Downtown Turners Falls, we want to hear about your parking experience!

The Town of Montague is conducting a parking study in Downtown Turners Falls to better understand: 

WHEN? 
The survey will be open between April 21- May 20, 2022 

HOW? 
- Visit this website link: https://tinyurl.com/TurnersFallsParking
- Scan the QR code to the right
- Paper copies of the survey are also available at Town Hall

QUESTIONS? 
Contact Walter Ramsey, Town Planner – planner@montague-ma.gov 

Turners Falls Parking Study

PUBLIC SURVEY


